CLOSING OF
SCHOOLCOACH.CA

WHAT ARE THE NEXT STEPS
FOR COACHES?
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Every Body Learns




SchoolCoach.ca will
be closed as of 6:00
PM on February 3,
2021.

SO WHAT ARE THE
NEXT STEPS FOR
COACHES?

All ASAA required
courses will be
available through
the Coaching
Association of
Canada’s (CAC)
online Locker
database:
thelocker.coach.ca

Courses will be moved

to the Locker throughout

February - July 2021.
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Which courses will coaches
be able to find in the Locker?
And when will they be available?

COURSE NAME DATE AVAILABLE | LANGUAGES
IN LOCKER AVAILABLE

Coaching School 202 .

Winning

Fundamentals of ,

Fundamentals of .

Fundamentals of :

Coaching Life Skills | Spring 2021 English and French
ASAA Bylaws and July 2021 English

Policies

The ASAA will share more information on
how to access courses in the Locker
in the future.




Are there any courses
that will NOT be moved
to the Locker?

Yes. Several courses will
NOT be available in the
Locker because either:

A) The course material
is outdated or

B) The technology used
to build the course is
outdated and it will not
work in the Locker.
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The following courses will NOT be
available in the Locker:

Fundamentals of Coaching
Athletic Injury management
Coaching Basketball Fundamentals
Coaching Volleyball Fundamentals
Concussion in Sport
Engaging Effectively with Parents .
Legal Course for Coaches

Make the Call \/
Safety Guidelines for Physical ‘
Activity & School Sport SN

Teaching & Modelling Behaviour
Tobacco - “Be the NORM"
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What should coaches
do right how?
Coaches should be sure to sigh up in the Locker.

1.Go to thelocker.coach.ca
2.Sign in using your NCCP humbetr
a.Don’t have an NCCP number? Click Create
ohe how!
b.Not sure if you have an NCCP humber?
i.Click on Look up my NCCP #. An e-mail
will be sent to your existing account
confirming your login information.
ii.OR | don’'t remember my e-mail. You will
be asked to provide your nhame and birth
date. If you have an account, an e-mail
will be sent to the registered address.
c.If you think you have an NCCP # and the
online tools did not help you find it, contact
the CAC for support at coach(@coach.ca
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The ASAA will share more information on
how to access courses in the Locker in the
future.

Questions?

Please contact the
ASAA Coaching Liaison
Deanna Metro:
deanna@asaa.ca
780-643-1888




